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MASS SCHEDULE 
Saturday:  

4:00 pm (Main Church) 

Sunday:  

8:30 am (Chapel Site); 

10:30 am (Main Church) 
 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 

& Friday:  

8:00 am (Main Church) 

Wednesday: NO MASS 

January 22, 2017 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday at 11:00 am or you may call  

the office to make an appointment. 
 

BAPTISM 
We baptize during all Masses. Parents 

are required to attend a Pre-Baptism 

session prior to the Baptism. Please call 

the office for more information. 
 

MARRIAGE 
Arrangements must be made at  

least six months in advance. 
 

MINISTRY OF THE SICK 
If you know of anyone who is sick and 

cannot get to Mass, and they wish to 

receive the Eucharist, please call the 

office so arrangements can be made. 
 
 

PARISH STAFF 
  Pastor: Rev. Michael Crookston 

  mcrookston@dioceseofgreensburg.org 

  Music Director: Toni Lynn Salvino 

  Parish Sec.: Evelyn Winn 

  Bulletin Sec.: Tara Manderino 

  tmanderino@dioceseofgreensburg.org 

  Maintenance: Patrick Frederick 

 

 

BULLETIN DEADLINE 
Any article for the bulletin must be  

in the office by Monday noon. 

 



MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 
 

MAIN CHURCH 
 

Saturday, January 21—Vigil 

     4:00 pm           +Andrew L. Terensky by Doreen, Gary & Abigail 

Sunday, January 22—

    10:30 am           +  

Monday, January 23 

    8:00 am  +Patty Shortridge by John Perozzi 

Tuesday, January 24 

    8:00 am + Norman Gilotty by Gladys & Bob Kossol 

Wednesday, January 25 
                              No Mass Today 

Thursday, January 26 

    8:00 am   +Helen LaPresti by Bill & Laverne Cole 

Friday, January 27 

    8:00 am          +Pegi Guzzie by Mr. & Mrs. Jack Pesi 

Saturday, January 28—Vigil 

    4:00 pm        +Anthony Mascetta, by wife and family 

January 29—

    10:30 am            +Pearl Hunter by Bart & Rosemary Ferrara

 

CHAPEL 
Sunday, January 22—

    8:30 am    +Richard Duda by Syndey & Victoria 

January 29—

    8:30 am   + 
 

 

 
 

Weekly Collection: $6,414 

 
 

   618 KNOX AVE • MONESSEN, PA 15062 
Parish Office: 724-684-7661 Å Fax: 724-684-8981 

Church Hall: 724-684-9199 Å Chapel Hall: 724-684-5512 

Religious Education: 724-929-9300 

OFFICE HOURS 
Monday –Thursday: 8:30 a.m. ï12; 1 p.m.ï 3 p.m. 

Friday: 8:30 a.m.ð1:00 p.m.  
            

Money Counters - Monday, January 23  2017 
Team # 4 

J. Petritis ðFinance Committee Member 

4:00 p.m. M. Gallo J. Elias 
P. Fantauzzi 
L. Henry 
F. Petrosky 

M. Blatnik 
S. Billy 

8:30 a.m. R. Godla L. DeFelices 
N. Campus 
S. Campus 

D. DeFeclies 
T. Todd 

10:30 a.m. V. Saunders 
 
LWC- 
S. Manderino 

L. Mandarino 
K. Byron 
M. Gigliotti 
T. Billick 

S. DeCurtis 
K. DeCurtis 

Ministry Schedule  —  Sat. March 5, & Sun. March 6 

Time Lector Eucharistic Altar Servers 

Ministry Schedule — Sat. January 28 & Sun. January  29 

No Compromising Discipleship 
   The message from our readings this week is very clear and yet 

in spite of its simplicity, it is difficult to make a part of our lives. 

We are reminded of the centrality of Jesus in the mission of the 

church, and our call to discipleship. If we all looked at our lives 

as individuals and then looked at our community, we would 

have to admit that there are many distractions that keep us from 

following the demands Jesus puts on us.  

   St. Paul moves from his comforting prayer and support of the 

people of Corinth to a sharp criticism of their behavior. Paul 

was much saddened by the reports about the divisions in the 

community of Corinth and was very specific in addressing them. 

He quickly speaks to the people about how they need to realign 

their priorities and focus on what really is important, namely the 

mission of Jesus.  

   We are all aware of the challenges posed to our Christian 

communities today. There is certainly a decline in church 

attendance in some places, shortage of priests and ministers in 

many places, internal problems of divisions between 

conservatives and progressives, loss of exposure and influence 

of Christian discourse and leadership, and the increasing number 

of religious groups and the rise of other major religions, like 

Islam and Buddhism. Even though there are many problems 

facing us today, we all need to put into perspective what our call 

is really all about.  

   To recognize the kingdom in our midst reveals our ongoing 

need for repentance and invites us to enter ever more fully into 

the kingdom by following Jesus. The good news is that the light 

begins shinning here, among us. The way out of darkness is to 

hear the cry for repentance and we cannot hear it often enough, 

for this is the way to living in Christôs light. This is how Godôs 

kingdom is established: faithful disciples hear Jesusô call repent, 

and faithfully follow! 

   Ultimately the question we all need to be asking ourselves is: 

what is the gospel in which we believe and where do we stand, 

for the sake of the gospel, on major issues today?  Are we taking 

enough risks, or are we satisfied just to follow the crowd?  If we 

are Disciples of Christ, we should have something to propose 

concerning vital issues for everyone: environment, equitable 

salary and use of resources, immigration, refugees, military 

disarming, peace and justice, humanitarian assistance, human 

rights, dialog between cultures and between religions.  

   The gospel has no readymade solutions for such huge 

problems. Yet the life of Jesus and his message make no 

compromise whatsoever when it comes to justice and 

compassion for the poor and the little ones. These are non-

negotiable gospel values that could change a lot in the world of 

today. Instead of withdrawing into our own internal problems, 

we Christians should be committed to joining all men and 

women of good will to attend the needs of the world, so that the 

message and the life of Christ ñmight not be emptied of their 

meaning.ò 

   We practice following Jesus in the simple, everyday things 

that come our way: the friend who needs a listening ear, the 

elderly parent who needs a comforting phone call, the sick child 

who interrupts our sleep. In all of these instances, do we hear 

Jesusô call to repent?  Jesus invites us to turn from ourselves 

toward those in need. Turn from darkness to light. Repentance is 

the condition for following Jesus to the fullness of the kingdom. 

It is the condition for taking up his saving work. 



 

Eternal Restð Please remember in your prayers those who 

have died recently: VIRGINIA MASCI MARCOZZI. We commend 

her soul to rest in the peace of Christ. 

#ÏÎÔÁÃÔ ÆÏÒ #ÈÉÌÄ 3ÅØÕÁÌ !ÂÕÓÅ 
)Æ ÙÏÕ ÈÁÖÅ ÁÎÙ ÓÕÓÐÉÃÉÏÎ ÁÂÏÕÔ ÔÈÅ ÓÅØÕÁÌ ÁÂÕÓÅ ɉÏÒ ÁÎÙ 
ÏÔÈÅÒ ÔÙÐÅ ÏÆ ÁÂÕÓÅɊ ÏÆ Á ÍÉÎÏÒ ÃÈÉÌÄ ÂÙ ÁÎÙÏÎÅɂÐÌÅÁÓÅ 
ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔ 0! #ÈÉÌÄÌÉÎÅ ÉÍÍÅÄÉÁÔÅÌÙ ÁÔ ρ-ψππ-ωσς-πσρσȢ )Æ 
ÔÈÅ ÁÌÌÅÇÅÄ ÁÂÕÓÅÒ ÉÓ ÆÕÎÃÔÉÏÎÉÎÇ ÉÎ Á ÐÁÒÉÓÈȟ ÓÃÈÏÏÌȟ ÏÒ 
ÄÉÏÃÅÓÁÎ ÐÏÓÉÔÉÏÎ ÁÓ ÃÌÅÒÇÙȟ ÒÅÌÉÇÉÏÕÓȟ ÐÁÉÄ ÓÔÁÆÆ ÏÒ ÖÏÌÕÎȤ
ÔÅÅÒȟ  ÙÏÕ ÁÒÅ ÁÌÓÏ ÒÅÑÕÅÓÔÅÄ ÔÏ ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔ ÔÈÅ "ÉÓÈÏÐȭÓ $ÅÌÅȤ
ÇÁÔÅ ÆÏÒ -ÁÔÔÅÒÓ ÏÆ 3ÅØÕÁÌ -ÉÓÃÏÎÄÕÃÔ ÁÆÔÅÒ ÙÏÕ ÈÁÖÅ 
ÃÁÌÌÅÄ ÔÈÅ #ÈÉÌÄÌÉÎÅ ÎÕÍÂÅÒ ÁÎÄ ÍÁÄÅ ÔÈÅ ÒÅÐÏÒÔȢ 4ÈÅ 
"ÉÓÈÏÐȭÓ $ÅÌÅÇÁÔÅ ÍÁÙ ÂÅ ÒÅÁÃÈÅÄ ÁÔ χςτ-ψσχ-πωπρȟ ÅØÔȢ 
ρςςρȢ 

Missionary Childhood Association (MCA) 
Christmas Artwork Contest!  
The deadline for  the Missionary Childhood Association 

(MCA) Christmas Artwork Contest is January 31. The 

Contest is open to students in grades K-8. Details for this 

yearôs Contest, and the complete guidelines, can be found 

on our website on the Bulletin page.   

Prayer & Education Day Event Feb. 4  
The second annual Human Trafficking Prayer and Educa-

tion Day will be held Feb. 4 from 1-3:30 p.m. at Caritas 

Christi in Greensburg. The speaker will be Dr. Katariina 

Rosenblatt. For more information about the event or to 

register, email rsvpf@hotmail.com or call 724-537-2064.  

Around the Diocese  

C.D. of A. Education Contest  
All students grades 4 ï12 are invited to join the C.D. of 

A. Education Contests. The themes of the contest are: 

ñWhatever you do for the least of my brethren, you do for 

me.ò Matt. 25:40 or ñHelping the Needy Where I Live.ò 

Categories include: Art. Computer Art, Essay, Music, 

Photography, and Poetry. For further information call 

Mary Ann at 724-684-6379 or Beverly at 724-684-5198. 

Mardi Gras  
    We may not be in New Orleans, but our Mardi Gras is 

full of good timesé and desserts! February 28 is Fat 

Tuesday. Bring it on! This year weôre asking everyone to 

bring a dessert. Weôre also asking that people donate soda 

and water for the event.   

  This year we are planning a parade of floats ð shoebox 

sized so everyone can join in the fun. There will be more 

details in upcoming bulletins but for now, start saving a 

shoebox or two. 

Lenten Fish Fry  
   When I was assigned to Epiphany, there were many 

ways that I felt privileged at being your pastor. One of 

those events that made a remarkable first impression was 

the Fish Fry. I was absolutely amazed at the number of 

people who were involved in making it happen. Through-

out that first Lenten season that I was here, I was so im-

pressed how many people from our parish as well as the 

community patronized our fish fry. 

   Even though it is a month away, we need to start think-

ing of this yearôs Fish Fry. Things are lining up nicely. 

However, we will need your help. There are many ways 

that you can support this important fund raiser of our par-

ish. We will need people to wait on tables, work in the 

kitchen, fry fish, help with making fried dough and even 

deliver. If you think that you might be able to help this 

year you can call Betty at 724-684-5037 and let her 

know. Even if you are not able to physically help with the 

fish fry, it will be nice to see you come and enjoy a deli-

cious dinner with our family! 

In the Parish  

Faith  

Catholic Schools Week!  
Catholic Schools Week runs 

from  January 29ðFebruary 4. 

The theme for this year is 

ñCatholic Schools: Communi-

ties of Faith, Knowledge and 

Service.ò  One of our students 

will share Our Story at Mass on 

the weekend of January 28-29. 

Lent  
We just wrapped up the Christmas season, but Lent will 

be here before you know it. Lent is a time of prayer, fast-

ing and reflection. We hold Taize services on Mondays, 

and Stations of the Cross on Fridays. If you have any sug-

gestions as to what you think might help enrich the Len-

ten season, please donôt hesitate to let me know.    

   Also, this year, we will again be doing the Heifer Pro-

ject. If you know of another project that might be of inter-

est to do in its place, please feel free to share that infor-

mation with me.  

Ministry  

The efforts of those in the Prayer Shawl ministry have 

not gone unnoticed. A letter of appreciation was sent by 

Mon Valley Hospital thanking the group for their gener-

ous donations of lap throws which are given to patients 

undergoing chemotherapy. 

Pierogi Making  
PIEROGI making starts Monday, February 6 at 7:30 a.m. 

(come any time) and will continue on February 13 and 

20. We will not be making Pierogis on February 27 be-

cause of the Mardi Gras. There will be additional March 

dates.  


